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Pawnee Co Sheriff's Office receives grant

(KLZA)--The Pawnee County Sheriff's Department has received a more than
$15,000 grant from the Nebraska Commission on Law Enforcement and Criminal
Justice.

Sheriff Jayme Reed says the money will be used to outfit three cars in the Sheriff's
Department with ECitations allowing access to the state computer system. There
will be a $60 fee per computer for access to the state system.

Reed informed the Pawnee County Commission of the grant award at their
January 2nd meeting.

She also said new radios have also been installed in all the Sheriff's cars.
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